
My name is Dana Provenzano and I’m the owner of Zano’s Pub on Acorn Street in The Run. 

I received a letter from the Department of Mobility and Infrastructure that seems to imply my property is at 
risk of being taken from me by city government.

This is not my house—this is my business. It’s how I feed my 4 kids and pay my bills. I’ve built a following with 
my customers and my business is surviving this virus because of their support. They’re like family.

No matter what you would offer in money for my business, it wouldn’t be enough to start over somewhere 
else—everything costs 10 times more now and “market value” is based on a 20-year-old assessment value.

Thank you.


